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Nurse Practitioner-Led Clinic

Recruitment - Board of Directors, Georgina NPLC

The Georgina Nurse Practitioner-Led Clinic is pleased to share two community member
volunteer vacancies on the Board of Directors.

Our clinic was opened in 2011 and is providing service to approximately 3600 residents of
Georgina. We are a Not-for-Profit Corporation and governed by our board who reports to
Ontario Health.

By serving on the Board of Directors, you have the opportunity to:

o Help set the direction for health care

o Add a voice for the underserved groups in our community

o Make a difference by contributing your governance, strategic and leadership skills

« Connect you to other committed and driven individuals with great passion in health care
and more!

To apply to be a member of the Board, you must meet the following criteria:

=

Shall be an individual, over the age of eighteen (18) years;

2. Has not been found under the Substitute Decisions Act, 1992 or under the Mental Health
Act to be incapable of managing property;

Has not been found to be incapable by any court in Canada or elsewhere;

Does not have the status of bankrupt; and

Has not been convicted of a criminal code offence, for which a pardon has not been
granted.
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The ideal candidate would be a current resident or actively working in the Town of Georgina,
with an interest and experience in financial management and / or community involvement.

Please forward a cover letter and resume by email to info@gnplc.ca or drop off at the Clinic
(21071 Dalton Road, Sutton ON)

1. Closing date for applications: until position is filled.
2. For more information about the application process, please contact: Bonnie Cheng, Lead
Administrator at 905-722-3251 or bonnie.cheng@anplc.ca
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